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Hall Blvd is the only convenient way for many neighborhoods to get to the local 

library, connect to the Fanno Creek Trail, the local climbing gym and many other 

destinations. It needs local control so it can be redeveloped to be multi-modal safe for 

all ages. ODOT has proven over and over that they cannot build safe, local streets. 


